
1

Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:39 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Retail gun legislation

Attachments: Retail Gun Zoning.pdf

 

From: Gerald Antell <gerald.antell@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 11:47 PM 

To: Mayor; Gerald Antell 

Subject: Retail gun legislation  

  

Dear Mayor,  

 

I strongly support the proposed retail gun legislation as per the enclosed.  I hope you do too. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Gerald Antell 

1 Archer Lane 

Homeowner there since 1986 


